North Middle School
Site Based Council
February 20, 2013
The North Middle School Site Based Council met February 20, 2013. Members present included: Laura McGray, Stephanie Riley, Lisa Sturman, and Jill Sanders.
Opening Business: 
Agenda:  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Sanders seconded.
Minutes: Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Sturman seconded.
Student Achievement: 
The NMS band performed well at the KMEA. 
Two 6th graders won the Magnolia Bank Scholarship.
We had over twenty submissions for the Optimist Club.
NMS received new banners for the gym in football and track.
Six students attended the JROTC Military Ball at NHHS.
Reports:
A lot of work has been done on the Program Reviews.
Reports show that our harassment numbers have dropped. 
We are prepared for our next Just DEW it. The On Demand will be content specific.
New Business: 
The FRYSC continuous program plan was reviewed and discussed. It was decided to table this until  further information is received. 
Section 7 funding was discussed. Ms. Sturman moved we vote to use our staffing allocations for one interventionist.  Ms. Riley seconded.  The motion was passed.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Riley made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Sturman seconded.  The next meeting will be held March13, 2014.

